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 Nov. 4      8:00am   HELP! 

  10:30am  Joyce Krueger 
 

Nov. 11    8:00am Elsbeth Fuchs & Ann Weber 
    10:30am Dick & Sharon Spies 

   

Nov. 18    8:00am Kendra Detert & Family 
   10:30am Cheryl Strobel & Pricilla Moll 

 
Nov. 25    8:00am  Jean Mosher 

   10:30am Joshua & Ami Lauersdorf & family 

If you would like to help greet, 
please contact  

Ruby Kegler at 920-478-2263. 

November Greeters ! 

 

 
SUNDAY 

 

Nov. 4      8:00am  Dawn Housner 

  10:30am  Christie Beyer 
 

Nov. 11    8:00am Dawn Housner 
    10:30am Christie Beyer 

   

Nov. 18    8:00am Todd & Terra Shultz 
   10:30am Christie Beyer 

 
Nov. 25    8:00am  Todd & Terra Schultz 

   10:30am Christie Beyer 

November Ushers ! 

 
Thanks to Deb Ludeman for being an 
usher for all Monday services (7pm) in 
November! 

CONSIDER BEING AN USHER!  
 

Ushers enjoy welcoming families as they walk into church as well as helping pass plates from 
row to row during the offering.  There is an usher captain that will help point you in the right 
direction as needed so itôs a very easy and a  small time commitment.   

If you would like to usher,  please contact Todd Schultz at 920-478-2332. 

             LOOK WHAT½S NEW³ A MOM½S GROUP! 
 

The first Mom and tots playtime is Saturday, November 3rd, from       
10-11am, (school gym).  Parents and kids, ages 0-4, are welcome.  
 

The second Mom's only bible study is Saturday, November 17th, from 
10-11am. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Krystal Hildebrandt at  
920-222-0488. 

 

TLC SERVING REFORMATION BREAKFAST 
 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 4, from 9:15 to 10:15 AM 
            

 

Our Teens Linked in Christ Youth Group will be hosting a Reformation              
breakfast in the school cafeteria.  Bring your family, friends, and        
neighbors.  Come and enjoy some delicious food and fellowship.   
Everyone is welcome to attend. 
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Dear Parents,       
 
     Do you have some Christmas shopping to do?  Need someone to watch your kids?  If so, your 
children are invited to Christmas for Kids, a free event held at St. Johnôs school. They will enjoy a 
fun-filled day playing games and making projects while you have time to get some much needed 
Christmas preparation done.  A nutritious lunch, snacks, and T-shirt are included.  Christmas for 
Kids is for children ages 3 and older (we do ask that the children please be potty-trained) and is 
open to all children so invite your family, friends, and neighbors!  Please complete the registration 
form below to sign up and to make sure your child gets the correct T-shirt size.   

  

Watch for the Christmas for Kids Wish Tree in the narthex!  If you would like to help defray the 
cost of this wonderful event, you can make a donation using the Wish Tree.  Be sure to make 
checks payable to St. John Christmas for Kids. You can put your donation in the basket next 
to the Wish Tree, or you may drop it off in the office. 
 
     We are also looking for volunteers, both young and retired, to help out.  If you are            
interested, please contact the office at 920-478-2707.  Thank you! 



 

 SAINTS TRIUMPHANT SUNDAY  
 

On Sunday, November 18th, we will have our special 
 ñSaints Triumphant Sundayò  

to recognize those who were called home to heaven this past year.   
 

 
  

             Entered                    Entered 
          Earthly Life                 Eternal Life 

 

Roger Riege May 4, 1943  November 14, 2017 
Dolores Kanzenbach December 5, 1929 November 28, 2017 
Verna Abendroth July 12, 1923 December 1, 2017 
Sandra Grover November 5, 1965 March 19, 2018 
Adeline Travnick January 17, 1922 July 1, 2018 
Nick Scheidegger May 12, 1931 July 11, 2018 
Kaley Gray September 29, 1996 July 12, 2018 
Violet Kuzdas              ?  September 11, 2018 

PRESIDENTôS REPORT 
 
 

 Welcome to our new members, Jennifer Zimmermann, and    
Virgil and Mary Jean Beyer.    
 

 The preschool and pastoral committees will soon be able to    
report their recommendations for you to consider at a voters       
meeting (to be announced).  
 

 Our fund raising continues for our building project.   These    
projects need your prayers and support for the future of St. 
John's.                            

       Happy Thanksgiving  
                                         Harland Walker  

ATTENTION PARENTS OF COLLEGE STUDENTS!    
 

 Have you contacted the church office with your studentôs contact information?  If 
not, please do so ASAP.  This will help the encouragement committee.  We will be calling 
all parents with college age students if we do not hear from you soon.  
 

           Thanks for your help. 



Kenneth & Susan Hensler   11/01 
John & Susan McDermott   11/06 
Dean & Shirley Jaeger   11/30 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 to Irene Dehling 

and Herb Lenius 

who are celebrating 

 the most birthdays  

this month! 

 

Birthdays in 

Virgil Beyer 11/01 

Carson Griffin 11/01 

Wanda Mankowski 11/01 

Armin Schwartz 11/01 

Ione Ibeling  11/02 

Heather Lester 11/03 

Amber Schoenicke 11/03 

Jeanette Haseleu 11/04 

Ethan Janke 11/04 

Tyler Kappes 11/04 

Virginia Krause 11/04 

Martha Gay 11/05 

Kinley Burbach 11/06 

Andrew Gay 11/06 

Ruth Yerges 11/06 

Dennis Beyette 11/07 

Amanda Bosnak 11/07 

Tama Griffin 11/07 

Darlene Neupert 11/08 

Ronald Buschkopf 11/09 

Irene Dehling 11/10 

Joanne Kohls 11/10 

Cheryl Palen 11/10 

Dawnette Schaefer 11/10 

Kenneth Frandle 11/11 

Richard Loeffler 11/11 

Betty Rhode 11/11 

Bob Topel 11/11 

David Yerges 11/11 

Hunter DeWitt 11/12 

Derek Gulrud 11/12 

Levi Lauersdorf 11/12 

Lilli Lauersdorf 11/12 

Riley Smith 11/12 

Kathi Strohbusch 11/12 

Jeffrey Cook 11/13 

Lucille Griffin 11/13 

Herbert Lenius 11/13 

Ashley Rife 11/13 

Joslyn Wolff 11/13 

Kendra Powers 11/16 

Delight Walker 11/16 

Dixie Broetzman 11/17 

Glenn Kegler 11/17 

Jerry Detert 11/19 

Kenneth Steindorf 11/20 

Dominic Berndt 11/21 

Jerry Kohls 11/23 

Willard Morris 11/23 

Joyce Krueger 11/24 

Jonathan Schoemann 11/24 

Tyler Trieloff 11/24 

Eunice Weihert 11/24 

Samantha Novak 11/25 

Duane Strobel 11/25 

William Gross 11/26 

Morgan Kegler 11/26 

Esther Schultz 11/27 

Brian Anderson 11/28 

Jason Eternick 11/28 

Linda Kuzdas 11/28 

Alexis Griffin 11/29 

Eric Haley 11/29 

Brian Ludeman 11/30 

Celebrating  
50 Years! 

Celebrating  
25 Years! 



 
 
 
 
 

St John will be hosting the American Red 
Cross Blood Drive for Waterloo on   
Tuesday, December 18TH, from 12 -5:30pm. 
We will again be providing snacks and    
beverages for those donating and working. 
We will also need some volunteers to assist 
with registration and in the canteen, and of 
course, we will also need your blood!!   There 
will be a sign-up sheet available in early   
November, in the church narthex for     
workers and donations of food.  
  

If you wish to donate please register directly 
with the Red Cross.  The date should be 
posted soon. 
  

For questions, please contact Rhonda Goehl  
 

608-445-5402 or 920-478-8240 
or 

rgoehl@arrowheadgrp.com 

 

VOLUNTEER 
OPPORTUNITY!  

 

 

The Properties Board is 
looking for individuals 
who are willing to help 
shovel snow (only the 
sidewalks!) 
 

Volunteers are needed Saturdays from      
NovemberðMarch if it snows. 
 

A signup sheet is available in the church    
narthex so check it out and see what dates 
work best with your calendar!  
 

Volunteer is minimalðonly two Saturdays (in 
sequence.) However, if youôd like to do more 
your help is welcomed! 
 

Please contact Terry Kuhl if you have any 
questions or need any additional information.  
920-478-3740. 

     

 
ñEach of you must give as you have made up your mind, not reluctantly or under    

compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.ò                              2 Corinthians 9:7 

          AUGUST, 2018 OPERATING FUND 
 

      August Operating Fund Receipts       $  31,822.18  
      August Operating Fund Expenses       $  48,416.84 

 

      August Operating Fund Deficit         -  $  16,594.66  
 
 

    SEPTEMBER, 2018 OPERATING FUND 
 

September Operating Fund Receipts  $  27,517.46  
September Operating Fund Expenses  $  51,857.84 
 

September Operating Fund Deficit        -  $  24,340.38  

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!  
 

A baby shower will be hosted for Karla & Eric Haley on Sunday,    
January 6

th
, in the afternoon. Save this date! Congregation and  

school families are invited.  Watch your December newsletter and  
bulletins for time and additional information.    

mailto:rgoehl@arrowheadgrp.com

